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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 1O278

July 30, 1991

Dear Hudson River Friend:

Attached for your information is a copy of a letter, sent out to
the members of the various Liaison Groups established by U.S.
EPA, Region 2 under its Community Interaction Program for the
Hudson River PCB Reassessment.

Although neither yourself nor your organization are formal
members of these groups, we hope that you will join and
participate fully in our guest for a clean and healthy Hudson
River. Along with the Liaison Group letter, i am enclosing a copy
of our most recent fact sheet which describes in detail the
mechanism of the Community Interaction Program. If you have any
questions or require further information, please contact me at
(212) 264-7214, and we at EPA look forward to your active
participation. Thank you.

Sincerely,

nn Rychlehski, Community Relations Coordinator
Office of External Programs

enclosures (2)
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July 29, 1991

Dear Liaison Group Member:

This is just a brief letter to touch base with you following our
general Liaison Group meeting on July 16 in Latham, New York.
Over the next few weeks you will be receiving the minutes of this
meeting, as well as the minutes from the Scientific ̂ a:nd Technical
Committee Meeting held on July 11 and the Information Session on
the Phase I Report held on May 15th.

During the course of our last get together it was brought to my
attention that not all the Chairs and Co-Chairs have definitive
listings (including phone numbers) for their Liaison Group
membership. Therefore, enclosed with this letter is a form for
you to fill out fully and mail back to me. I will make copies for
the Chairs and Co-Chairs of the groups for their own records, as
well as compile a central file here at my office. This listing
should be of great assistance in enhancing the level of
communication between the members of the Liaison Groups. For your
additional information, I am enclosing a list of the names and
phone numbers of all the Chairs and Co-Chairs of the respective
Liaison Groups.

Since our deadline is drawing near, I would like to remind
everyone that contributions to the Update that we will be
publishing are due by August 15, 1991. Please send them on to me
as soon as you can so that we can get this publication up and out
into the community. Please send your articles to my attention at:
U.S. EPA, Region 2, 26 Federal Plaza/ Room 905, New York/ New
York 10278. If you have any questions or need more information,
please call me at (212) 264-7214. Thank you for your
participation.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenslci, Community Relations Coordinator
Office of External Programs

enclosures
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PLEASE FILL THE FOLLOWING FORM OUT IN FULL AND RETURN TO ME AT
TEE FOLLOWING ADDRESS:

Ann Rychlenski, CRC
U.S. EPA, Region 2
26 Federal Plaza
Room 905 .
New York, NY 10278

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

NAME

ADDRESS

LIAISON GROUP AFFILIATION

DAYTIME PHONE # ________

EVENING PHONE #

Please note: phone numbers will not be given out to anyone
outside the Liaison Group membership.

10.11351



\

t '
m *

•/•N - LIAISON GROUP CHAIRS AND CO-CHAIRS

1 GOVERNMENTAL LIAISON GROUP

Chairman - Darryl Decker 518/677-2463, or
518/677-2795 (answering -machine)
518/747-7791

Co-Chair - Keith Griffin - 518/747-6563

Co-Chair - Paul Lilac - 518/664-6148 (Office)
518/664-3160

ENVIRONMENTAL LIAISON GROUP . . .

Chairperson - Bridget Barclay - 914/454-7673

Co-Chair - Carl Deppe - 518/747-9492

Co-Chair - Kate Reilly - 518/370-4125

CITIZEN LIAISON GROUP

Chairperson - Judy Dean - 518/639-4486, x283, or
518/695-3193

/*-~N Co-Chair - Jim Behan - 518/458-8931

- Co-Chair - Ennio Ruggi - 518/747-7384

AGRICULTURAL LIAISON GROUP

Chairman - Toro Borden - 518/753-4341

Co-Chair - Phil Griffin - 518/584-7869
*

Co-Chair - 518/747-4985

IT IS IMPORTANT THAT YOU KEEP IN TOUCH WITH YOUR CHAIRS AND CO-
CHAIRS THROUGHOUT THE PROGRESS OF THIS PROJECT - IF YOU NEED ANY
ASSISTANCE IN MAILINGS OR INFORMATION, OR ARE HAVING A PROBLEM IN

. COMMUNICATING WITH THE OFFICERS OR MEMBERS OF YOUR LIAISON
GROUP - PLEASE LET ME KNOW. MY NUMBER AT EPA IS 212/264-7214, OR
212/264-7054. THANKS AGAIN FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION IN THIS
IMPORTANT PROGRAM - ANN RYCHLENSKI, U.S. EPA, REGION 2.
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